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Livingstone Life! 

Year 1 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter and you are ready for 

Summer 1 We have so much to look forward to this half 

term. Our theme for Summer 1 is ‘Walk the Plank!’  

 

 

 

 

English 

In our writing this half term, we will begin by reminding ourselves of the key features in an amazing 

sentence. We will practise this by writing about our Easter holidays as well as writing some Pirate facts. 

We will create fact files about famous pirates like Blackbeard and Harry Paye using capital letters for 

names and places before finally writing a wanted poster too! For our wanted poster we will be writing  a 

character descriptions using expanded noun phrases and exclamation marks.  

As we go through the half term, we will learn some pirate facts! It would be wonderful if you could 

share any of the facts that you have learnt at home. We look forward to hearing them. 

 

 

Reading 

In Reading, we will be look at a 

variety of fiction and non fiction 

books all about pirates! We will be 

answering questions related to the 

books working on our predicting, 

inferring and explaining skills. We will 

also look at vocabulary and 

understanding the meaning of words. 
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Livingstone Life! 

Year 1 

Our learning this half term! 

Science - We will be learning all about 

materials and we will be comparing and 

classifying materials based on their 

properties.   

 

History - We will be learning all about local pirate Harry 

Paye! We will find out all about his life before he became 

a pirate and his life as a pirate.   

 

D&T– In Design and Technology we will be 

making and evaluating our own pirate ships! 

We will look at what materials are best for 

making pirate ships before designing and testing our 

ships.  

 

PE - The children will be learning Gymnastics 

with their class teacher. In Gymnastics, the 

children will be learning how to link balances 

to create a routine.  

 

RE— Hopefully the children have had a 

wonderful time celebrating Easter. This half 

term, we will look at the true meaning of 

Easter for a Christian. 

 

RHE - We will be learning all about 

relationships. We will discuss different ways 

to show people we care. We will also learn 

about different strategies we can use when 

we need help.  

Reading 

Keep reading at least 3 times a week and record it 

in your child’s yellow reading records. It is 

wonderful to see the children’s confidence and 

fluency grow. Reading is incredibly important and it 

really does make a huge difference when a child 

reads daily! 

Maths 

This half term we will be learning about: 

• Place value to  100 

• Multiplication and 

division  

• Geometry position and direction 

Google Classroom 

A polite reminder to make sure you are signed up to 

Google Classroom. This is where we post reminders, 

make announcements and will be uploading home 

learning. If you need a new letter with your login 

details, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

PE  

Hazel– Tuesday and Thursday 

Willow– Tuesday and Thursday 

Forest School 

Hazel class only will have forest school on Fridays 

for this half term.  Please make sure your child 

wears something that can get a bit messy! 


